
Dear Enfield

This is to register my objection to the loss of green belt proposed in the Enfield  local plan.

The spatial strategy in section 2.4,seems far too oriented towards  building on the green belt, and the 
 specific large scale housing developments next to Trent Park (SP PL 10), and at Crews Hill (SP PL9) 
are a particular concern.

Yours sincerely

4557


